
 

 

 

APPLICATION FOR 2024 ART IN THE PARK 
 

Saturday, June 1st, 2024 
R I V E R V I E W   P A R K 

230 S. Cherry Street 
Flushing, Michigan 

9am - 4pm 

 

Presented by the GFWC Flushing Women’s Club 
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LIABILITY: 
Artists are fully responsible for the care and security of their 
work and property. The Flushing Women’s Club and the City 
of Flushing assumes no liability for loss of or damage to art 
work or other property from any cause. 
 

ARTWORK: 
All artwork must be the artist’s original conception. It must 
also be suitable for an arts and fine craft show and must be 
designed and executed by the accepted artisan. Artists may 
show only work in categories accepted by the Flushing  
Women’s Club. 
 

All prints must be from the artist’s original work and pro-
cessed by the artists or under their direct supervision.       
Absolutely  no wholesale, imported or commercial goods, 
molds or casts will be allowed. Flushing Women’s Club  
reserves the right to disqualify and/or remove vendors  
who violate these rules. As sponsors of “Art in the Park”  
the Flushing Women’s Club strives to provide both the  
artists and patrons of this spring fair with a pleasant  
gathering.  As always, referrals and suggestions of new 
artists or entertainers are always welcomed. Flushing  
Women’s Club is a community service club for civic-minded 
women of all ages. All proceeds are returned to the  
community through various volunteer projects.  
 

Please return your application, required photos and  
appropriate fees to: 
 

Flushing Women’s Club - Art in the Park 
C/O Carolyn Bailey 

P.O. Box 434 
Flushing, MI 48433 

 

For additional information please call: 
Carolyn Bailey at 810-516-1461 or 

Lynne Whitmire at 810-874-2464 

Website: flushingwomensclub-gfwc.org 

Email: flushingwomensclub@gmail.com 
 

New artist referrals are always appreciated! 




